
From: Crystal Byrd <crystalb_akexpress@yahoo.com> 

Date: February 18, 2014 at 2:54:23 PM AKST 

To: <Senator.Cathy.Giessel@akleg.gov> 

Subject: SB 127 

I am in full support of SB 127 allowing DMV Contractors to be fairly compensated for the 

support work they do for DMV services.  The Contract/Partners provide a valuable service to our 

company in handling title, registration, motor vehicle records, lost titles, lost plates and a whole 

host of other services. These vendors provide timely services that state DMV offices cannot 

provide, especially in smaller towns with one DMV. We understand that there is an additional 

fee and we are willing to pay the fee for the convenience of their services. I do understand that 

this is the only income they receive. We feel this is a matter of fairness for the State of Alaska to 

compensate them for work they do that would otherwise have to be handled by the State DMV 

offices. This gives the state a way to have less employees but still have the personnel to handle 

DMV matters.  We urge you to support these small business contractors that are providing a 

great service to 

Alaskans.  

 

 

For these reasons, I support SB 127 

 

Crystal Byrd 
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